THE ARCHBISHOP
OF CANTERBURY

The Archbishop of Canterbury Justin Welby has issued a statement after the Scottish people voted to remain within the United Kingdom.
The Archbishop said: "Over the past few weeks the campaign has touched on such raw issues of identity and been so closely fought that it has

generated profound questioning and unsettlement far beyond Scotland.

"The decision by the Scottish people to remain within the United Kingdom, while deeply disappointing to many, will be welcomed by all those who

believe that this country can continue to be an example of how different nations can work together for the common good within one state.

"This is @ moment for reconciliation and healing not rejoicing or recrimination. Some of the wounds opened up in recent months are likely to take
time to heal on both sides of the border. The historically close relationships that have existed between the Scottish Episcopal Church, the Church
of Scotland and the Church of England and our long involvement in mediation have a contribution to make as our societies not only reflect on
the lessons of the referendum campaign but engage in delivering the radical restructuring of the relationship between Scotland and the rest of

the United Kingdom for which commitments have been made."
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